
 

 

Due to current health and safety restrictions, 
Holly Springs Parks & Recreation has 

postponed all programs and classes through 
June. At this time, we are not accepting 

registrations for programs. Please follow us on 
Facebook @HollySpringsParksandRecreation 
or visit our webpage at www.hollyspringsnc.us 
for the most up-to-date information regarding 

our programs, activities, and facilities. 

http://www.hollyspringsnc.us/

